
 
 

 

 
Friday 12th September 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be writing to you at the end of our first full week back at school this academic year. It has 
been a fantastic start, and we are so proud of how well the children have returned. They have settled quickly into 
their learning routines and are already demonstrating our school values of Work Hard, Be Kind and Make Good 
Choices in everything they do. 
 
We are also thrilled to have welcomed several new members to our school community. This includes our new 
teachers: Ms Flynn in EYFS, Miss Carolan in Year 1, Mrs Hodgson and Miss Hassan in Year 2, Miss Ahmed in 
Year 4, and Mr Edwards in Year 5. Alongside them, we’ve welcomed new children and families who already feel 
like part of the Greet family. 
 
Thank you for your continued support during this transition back to school. The new classroom drop-off 
arrangements have been working smoothly, and it’s been wonderful to see all the children arriving in full school 
uniform, ready to learn. 
 
Next week, we are looking forward to welcoming you into school for our Parent Welcome Meetings. These 
meetings give you the opportunity to meet your child’s new class teacher alongside the rest of the year group 
team. Information will be shared regarding curriculum, homework, PE days and other key information relevant 
to the start of the school year. 
 
The timetable for these meetings is as follows: 
 

Year 
Group 

Day Time Location 

1 17th September  2:30 – 3:15pm  Lower Phase Hall 

2 18th September  2:30 – 3:15pm  Lower Phase Hall 

3 19th September  2:30 – 3:15pm  Lower Phase Hall 

4 19th September  9:00 – 9:45am  Upper Phase Hall 

5 18th September  9:00 – 9:45am  Upper Phase Hall 

6 17th September  9:00 – 9:45am  Upper Phase Hall 

 
  
Morning meetings: please wait in the playground after school drop off. Senior Leaders will be on hand to invite 
you inside for tea and coffee prior to the start of your meeting.  
 
Afternoon meetings: wait by the  
 
The meetings for families with children in EYFS will take place the following week in the children’s classrooms: 
 
Nursery 24th September  11:00 – 11:30am  
Reception    24th September  2:45 – 3:15pm  
 



 
 

 

 
We’ll also be sending out information next week about how to sign your child up for after-school clubs, which 
will begin the following week, starting Monday 22nd September. 
 
Our first Newsletter of the academic year will also be shared next week. It will include details about a range 
of parent community groups we’ll be running, as well as information about upcoming reading workshops in 
your children’s classes. 
 
Finally, we’re excited to begin inviting parents into school for our Celebration Assemblies. If your child receives a 
certificate, their class teacher will be in touch with you directly to invite you to attend. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. We’re looking forward to a brilliant year ahead together. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Miss C Williams 
 
Head of School 
Greet Primary School 
 
 
 


